
Let Your Light Shine 
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30th November 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 11th January, Badgers class will have the opportunity to visit Chocolate 
Whirled in Southport.    The children will be completing their ‘Bean to Bar’ workshop.    After 
an interactive introduction explaining the journey of a chocolate bar, all the way from the 
bean to the finished product, every child will then make and package their own unique, 
personalised chocolate bar to bring home.    There will also be plenty of chocolate to taste 
along the way!     We will have some lunch before returning to school. 
 
We will be travelling to Chocolate Whirled by coach.   To ensure we arrive in plenty of time for 
the start of our workshop we would like the children to arrive at school at 8:30am so we can 
leave promptly at 8:45am.   We will return to school before 3.10pm for a normal pick up time.  
 
Children will require a packed lunch in a disposable bag with no glass bottles or fizzy drinks.  
The children are required to wear full school uniform. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £19.20 per child.  To secure this visit we require your consent to 
this trip by Friday 16th December and payment by Tuesday 31st January 2023. 
 
Consent and payment should be made on our school payment system School Money. 
School Money Parent log in 
 
We know that lots of our families are finding things finically challenging at the moment.     If 
you are struggling to pay for any of the trips or the residential.   Please don’t over stretch 
yourselves.    There is some funding we can access to support you.    If you would like to 
spread the cost, request some financial assistance, or have any other questions regarding the 
visit, please feel free to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
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